
Notice of Public Hearing
First Amended Budget

The Bottle Bay Recreational Water & Sewer District gives notice of a public hearing at the Board’s regular
meeting on Tuesday, May 16, 2023, at 4 pm, via Zoom. A Zoom invitation is posted on the District website,
www.bottlebaydistrict.org.
At its regular meeting on April 18, 2023, the Board voted to amend the FY 2023 budget as follows:




